
 

Today, We get to look back on an amazing summer of 

progress and fulfilling moments, while we look 

forward to exciting new beginnings for our family 

and church-plant. We are also sending you some 

videos so you can see and hear more about our 

progress here. 
    

 

  

 
 

   
 



 

Dear friends! 
  What a summer of 2018 it has been! Were you praying for us? Because we 
have a hunch you were.  
 
   This week our hearts our full as we celebrate exciting new beginnings for our 
family and church-plant. 
 
  This morning, Abigail had a huge new beginning, going to school for the first 
time! Sarah Ruth 
started school at the same time this morning, beginning first grade in a new 
building at her school! 
 
   Last Friday, to finish off the summer season with fireworks, we held the 
dedication service of our ministry center in Los Barrios. We are truly living in days 
of awe!   
  

 

  

Sunday Services at Agua Viva: With great joy we began holding Sunday 

Morning services in our new meeting space at the beginning of June, once 

we had purchased some chairs and made some small improvements to the 

facility. Our services begin with a call to worship and Scripture reading, 

followed by our praise time, which is sometimes bilingual, as some Sundays 

we have more English speakers than Spanish speakers. 

 



  Other Sundays the music and Bible teaching are all in Spanish. After the 

music time we let the children go to Sunday School, as we have a Sunday 

school classroom in our commercial space. We have been pleasantly 

surprised by the visits we have had here and there, even when we are fewer 

than 10 people. Two different Spanish women from Los Barrios, have 

expressed how happy they are to be receiving bi-weekly Bible teaching, on 

Sundays and Thursdays. So we are very pleased with how this first summer 

of holding Sunday services in a new meeting place has gone.  

 

 

 

   What we are still praying to see here is un-evangelized local people 

coming in contact with the Gospel and trusting Christ. Your prayers and 

support in this matter do matter very much. Please pray for the Lord to work 

on the hearts of the people who need to come to saving knowledge of Him.   

 



 

 

Would you like to help us maintain this ministry space? 

 You can send tax-deductible support, designated for Los Barrios Special 

Fund to: 

  

Tentmakers Bible Mission “Los Barrios Special Fund”  

PO Box 160, LaGrange, WY 82221 
(Please make gifts payable to TBM and write Los Barrios Special Fund on the memo line of the checks.) 

 

Online Giving to our building needs:  

https://tentmakers.webconnex.com/giving/europe 

and select: Los Barrios Building Special Fund.  

   

https://wixsite.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f20fceb6aa9fb3da27f01c946&id=a0b29d6101&e=6ac0ea6748


 

 

 

 

Here is a little video made right here in Los Barrios, to help you get the idea a little bit 

better 

of where we live and what we do here. Thank you for praying for us!  

https://wixsite.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f20fceb6aa9fb3da27f01c946&id=32e24f21e2&e=6ac0ea6748


 

 

 

Pictured is our English Action Camp Staff for Los Naranjos Christian Camp. 

Dressed in the black is the Artigas family who run Los Naranjos. Pictured in 

grey are the counselors from Mission Valley Christian Fellowship. Our TBM 

co-workers, Salud & Elisabeth Benoit also were volunteers during the 

week. So grateful for our summer servants from San Diego, California & 

Seville, Spain!    

Summer Work Projects at the Agua Viva Church-plant and ministry 

center.  
We spent much of June, and this summer for that matter, preparing and improving 

the space for ministry.  Our intern for the month of July, John Michael Coleman 

from Trinity Church in Redlands, CA helped us prepare and paint the walls of our 

commercial space, which in turn helped the following helpers from Mission 

Valley make months of progress through their work in preparing our commercial 

space to be a beautiful little ministry center. Here is the MVCF Team hard at work 

in mid-August.  



 

      

 

 

  

 

  



 

 

ENGLISH ACTION CAMP 2018! 

It's a little hard to summarize a week this meaningful to us. It was a full week of 

purposeful and intense outreach to Spanish and North African young people. The theme 

phrase of the week was: JESUS RESCUES. I pray these kids remember those 2 words. 

It was a very special week letting our lives be living testimonies to these students. We 

are so grateful for the hard work and dedication put in to each hour of each day by our 

Mission Valley Christian Fellowship counselors and Los Naranjos staff.   

 



 

DEDICATION OF OUR CHURCH PLANT! 

Ministry leaders from the Provinces of Cadiz and Sevilla gathered to 

dedicate our church-plant in Los Barrios to the Lord on the evening of 

September the 7th.  It was a special time of reflecting on promises and 

exhortations in Scripture and of prayer for the five neighborhoods of Los 

Barrios. This dedication was a time of symbolically taking what we have 

been working on up to this point and publicly placing it in the hands of 

Almighty God. 

  

 

 

Here our Summer English Club 

facilitator, Rona Lee, gets a warm 

farewell party from her students in 

Los Barrios. 

  

  

 

This has been a wonderful 

season for building relationships with 

our neighbors and getting them 

involved in our ministry center.   



 

 

 

 

 

https://wixsite.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f20fceb6aa9fb3da27f01c946&id=ada0b84626&e=6ac0ea6748


 

This is an evangelistic video that Marcos Lee Photography did for our ministry to be able 

to 

reach people online and in our area with the Good News.   

 

  

   

 


